· Delaware County Taxpayers;
At this time the pink slips are still being entered so we cannot tell if yours has been received. The state is giving until 12/30/2012 to have these turned into the Auditor’s Office. To check your exemptions you may call 765.747.7717 or go to http://delawarecounty.spinweb.net/index.php. 

